
Dear Parents / Carers,

What a fabulous spring term we have all had! All our staff and pupils have continued to work to their 

very best and are a joy to work with.  Just this week, we have had our first day of school in two years 

where every member of staff and every pupil have been in school, healthy and well at the same time.   

There have been in total across the school, in just this spring term, 163.5 school days lost to the 

impact of Covid-19.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my role as Acting Headteacher this term and all the 

experiences that have come with it. I would like to thank every parent who has supported our school 

through this transition stage.  I would also like to thank: Mrs Mullineux and Mrs Ritchie for being a 

fabulous Senior Leadership Team; to all the Thakeham staff who are just an amazing team to lead and 

Mrs Macready who has been excellent addition to our team this term.  Watch out Elder Class – I’m 

coming back!

Friday 8th April 2022 

Who are we celebrating this week?

Reading Ladders
The following children have 

reached the top of their class 

Reading Ladders.  This means 

they have consistently 

completed their reading HW 

and developed that life-long 

love of reading.                                                                                                             

Well done to:

Amariaah & Eloise (Oak)

Emily, Luke, Noah S (Elder)

Small School

Big Opportunities

Great Achievements

Time to Shine

Positive, 

Persevering

Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award 

Reflective, 

Reviewing 

Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Sophie (Oak)
Mary (Elder)
Sadie (Elder)

Reilly (Acorn)
Archie (Elder)
George (Elder)

Noah F (Elder)

Hall of Fame
Daniel (Maple)

Matilda (Acorn)
Frankie (Oak)

Daniel (Maple)
Max (Maple)

Noah F (Elder)

George and Archie won 2

games at their rugby festival.

Gabrielle with her 10m &

15m distance swimming

badges, jumping 2 levels

since September.

Aria earnt her Stage 1

swimming badge and

certificate from MXT & is

very close to getting her

Stage 2!

Daniel achieved a medal

both in football and rugby at

the weekend.

Holly took part in her rugby

matches and brought in her

photos to show us.

Freddie earnt a rosette for

his trotting skills at sand

school.



School Council

All week, School Council have been selling raffle tickets for our Easter Egg raffle held on Friday.

They have raised an amazing £235 for the Unicef Ukraine Appeal. Thank you to everyone who

has supported their idea and hard work.

Wellbeing Champions

Thakeham Primary now have four wonderful advocates for wellbeing who have been meeting and

developing ideas for pupil wellbeing across our school. Their first key aim is to help other children

notice when something good happens to them and to introduce a ‘Buddy Bench’ at playtimes. I am

sure they will be fabulous in supporting others across the summer term. Thank you to Timmy,

Chloe, Jessica and Gabe for taking on this responsibility role.

A message from Mrs Kate Nolan – Chair of Governors

On behalf of all the Governors, I would like to thank Mrs. Hopkins for doing

the most amazing job in her role as Acting Headteacher this term. She has

not only held everything together while we continued to be affected by

Covid absences, but she undertook policy and curriculum reform, all in her

quiet but very efficient way. Most importantly she kept Thakeham Primary

School a happy place in which to work and learn.

We also want to thank Mrs. Mullineux for doing an excellent job in her role as

Acting Assistant Head, as usual she has worked so hard and been a great

support. I hope she has a good rest over the holiday.

Thanks also go to Mrs. Ritchie and all the staff for their support this term and all their hard work. As

a Governing Body we take great comfort knowing that we have such a loyal and dedicated staff at

Thakeham.

During the term Mrs. Hopkins has also introduced our new Headteacher Mr. McDonald to the

children and shown him how Thakeham runs. He is very excited about his start after Easter and I

have no doubt that we now have a dream team taking Thakeham Primary School from strength to

strength.

Finally, can I wish you all a Happy Easter, have a good break and don’t eat too much chocolate.



Oak Class – Science Focus

Oak Class had a day of practical learning in science this week where they went of the hunt for

habitats in our Forest School area, investigated how eggs roll and made their very own fruit ice

lollies!

Chartwells Meals

Please note that the following link is for the Holiday Return Menu for Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th

April: https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/209/WS-Meal-Selector---Holiday-Return-

Menu.html The new Spring/Summer 2022 menu will re-commence from Wednesday 27th April:

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/149/WS-Meal-Selector---Menus.html

Easter Assembly

On Thursday 7th April, we welcomed Rev.d Frank Okai-Sam

from Holy Trinity Church to share an Easter message with us.

The children watched the Easter story video and reflected

upon sacrifice and forgiveness in their lives starting on the

playground, in the classroom and at home.

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/209/WS-Meal-Selector---Holiday-Return-Menu.html
https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/Page/149/WS-Meal-Selector---Menus.html









